
PROJECT UPDATE: Edwards Interchange

See you in mud season!

ACC’s work is complete until the spring when crews will come back to finish aesthetic work such as seeding, 

 sidewalks and the work within the Northstar entry.

be out next week installing the final signs 

of feedback about how well the roundabouts are moving traff

information along to Eagle County, CDOT and the metro districts who worked hard to make this job possible. 

  Thank you, and we’ll see you in the spring.

 

 

ACC will alert you to any significant traffic delays but also encourage you to check our hotline at 970

or the CDOT website for more information

Alternatively, you may contact our public information office at 970

EdwardsInterchange@accbuilt.com. 

  

American Civil Constructors, Inc. 

Public Information Manager: Jody Randall 720

 

   
  

  

     

PROJECT UPDATE: Edwards Interchange 

Week of January 7, 2011 

See you in mud season! 

  

ACC’s work is complete until the spring when crews will come back to finish aesthetic work such as seeding, 

within the Northstar entry.  It should be noted that ACC’s signage subcontractor will 

be out next week installing the final signs – please watch for their people in the roadway.

of feedback about how well the roundabouts are moving traffic through the intersection 

information along to Eagle County, CDOT and the metro districts who worked hard to make this job possible. 

Thank you, and we’ll see you in the spring. 

 

ACC will alert you to any significant traffic delays but also encourage you to check our hotline at 970

or the CDOT website for more information   http://www.coloradodot.info/projects/i70edwardsinterchange

Alternatively, you may contact our public information office at 970-566-6912 or via email at 

Public Information Manager: Jody Randall 720-244-7312 

  

 

 

 

  

 

ACC’s work is complete until the spring when crews will come back to finish aesthetic work such as seeding, 

It should be noted that ACC’s signage subcontractor will 

please watch for their people in the roadway.  We have had a lot 

ic through the intersection – we will pass this 

information along to Eagle County, CDOT and the metro districts who worked hard to make this job possible. 

ACC will alert you to any significant traffic delays but also encourage you to check our hotline at 970-949-1102 

http://www.coloradodot.info/projects/i70edwardsinterchange. 

6912 or via email at 

 
 

  


